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MISSION STATEMENT 
 

Our mission is to joyfully proclaim, share and 

celebrate the love and mercy of Jesus Christ 

through Word, Sacraments, prayer and 

ministry. 
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Saint Patrick Parish Office.........................715�381�5120�

1500 Vine Street�

Email...................................church@stpatrickofhudson.org�

Web Address............................www.stpatrickofhudson.org�

�

�

�

Saint Patrick School�

403 Saint Croix Street�

School..............................................715�386�3941, opt. #1�

Dan Bell…………………....dbell@stpatrickeducenter.org�
�

Youth and Family Discipleship �

(Office) Sally Kunz ………skunz@stpatrickeducenter.org�
�

Evangelization and Discipleship Coordinator�

715�381�5120, ext. 110�

Antoinette Kaiser………...akaiser@stpatrickofhudson.org�
�

Youth Minister�

715�381�5120, ext. 102�

Haley Arndt…..………….harndt@stpatrickofhudson.org�
�

(K�5 Grade)...715�386�3941, opt. #2�

Emily Todd………………...etodd@stpatrickofhudson.org�

Katie Preston…………...kpreston@stpatrickofhudson.org�
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Saturday, January 15�

� 5:00 PM� Wedding Anniversary date for Pat 

� � & Patty Jehring……………………..�

�

Sunday, January 16�

Mass at 8:30 AM is live streamed.�

Watch on facebook or on our website.�

� 8:30 AM� � Yvonne Jarmuz…………………..�

Judy Bauer�

� 10:30 AM� For the People of the Parish�
�

Monday, January 17�

� 8:00 AM� Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion�

�

Tuesday, January 18�

� 8:00 AM� � Michelle Klatt…………………….�

Kevin & Liz Larson�
�

Wednesday, January 19�

Mass at 8:00 AM is live streamed.�

Watch on facebook or on our website.�

� 8:00 AM� � Peggie Hawkins…………………...�

Gerry & Mary Martell�

� 9:00 AM� (Saint Patrick School, Students only)�

� � � Julie Mattimiro…………………..�

Schmidtknecht Family�

�

Thursday, January 20�

� 8:00 AM� � Fr. Gregory Lucey……………….�

Carol Landry�

�

Friday, January 21�

� 8:00 AM� � Bruce Weiss……………………….�

Dave & Leigh Weiss�

�

Saturday, January 22�

   Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of Unborn Children�

� 10:00 AM� Confessions�

� 5:00 PM� For the People of the Parish�

�

Sunday, January 23�

Mass at 8:30 AM is live streamed.�

Watch on facebook or on our website.�

� 8:30 AM� � Stephen Bates…………………….�

Katherine Bates�

� 10:30 AM� � Patrick J. Akan…………………..�

Michael Akan Family�

January 22�23�

M�	�� M���	�
��

� 5:00 PM� Carrie Whitacre / Dan Bell�

� 8:30 AM� Catalyst�

� 10:30 AM� Latria / Lisa Zwiefelhofer�
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Please pray for Jack Alberg, Sheryl Alder, Derek Alderton, 

Wendy Arndt, Ann Austreng, Marvin Bates, Marguerite 

Batson, Don Boumeester, Ellen Carmichael, Farah Cobian, 

Ian Edin, Sr. Patricia Erickson, O Carm, Jadwiga 

Danilowska, Daniel Mommaerts, John Fassbinder, Frank 

Fenwick, Craig Field, Meg Fronczak, Mary Jo Garay, Pat 

Giffen, Lora Gray, Donna Gunderson, Karen Hadzima, 

Elaine Handy, Betty Hart, Irene Hines, Thomas Hueffmeier, 

Boyd Huppert, Jeff Jackson, Art & Lori Juchno, Leon 

Kearns, Peggy Kearns, Joe Kinney, Kirby Krischke, Sr. 

Margaret Lamberty, Brenda Lehn, Chuck Lewis, Jeanette 

Lubick, Barbara Lubick, Blaine Marion, Julie Morgan, 

Kathi Morrissette, Randy Morrissette, Sandy Morrissette, 

Nicole Nelson, Gary Olds, Mary Olson, Grace Radtke, 

Charlie Roth, Linda Sanders, Jacob Schaller, Sister Deb 

Schwab, Delores Spitz, Jim Stach, Stella Stanczyk, Gary 

Steele, Rich Stewart, Gene Tschumperlin, Patricia Van 

Dusartz, and Gary Walton.�
�

To be added or removed, please contact Ellen O’Brien at 715�

381�5120, x 101 or email at church@stpatrickofhudson.org�

When the wine ran short, the mother of Jesus said to him, 

“They have no wine.”  And Jesus said to her, “Woman, how 

does your concern affect me?  My hour has not yet come.”  

His mother said to the servers, “Do whatever he tells you.”�

 � Jn 2:3�5�
�

Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass ©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD.�
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If you have brought in a salad or bars for a funeral, thank 

you, the families really appreciated them.  But now it’s time 

to pick up your dish.  We would like to have a clean shelf 

by the end of the month.�
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Adult Envelopes and Loose Offertory�������������������$8,320.50�

Maintenance Fund����������������������������������������������������$141.02�

Utilities���������������������������������������������������������������������$530.09�

Total����������������������������������������������������������������������$8,991.61�
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As I sit down to write this week I feel unsure what 

to write about.  There are certainly many things I 

could address, but I seem to have a bit of a block.  Maybe it 

is just a little burnout coming off our homily series titled 

“Breakfast with a Saint” and having had to compose a few 

additional homilies for funerals the last two weeks.  I know 

there are many serious issues I could address, but 

admittedly am just not feeling this week like putting in the 

energy to do the research necessary or put in the effort 

needed to compose an article that requires careful thought 

and reflection.  So I am going to offer a few updates and 

mostly likely let it go at that. �
�

If you have been in church recently hopefully you noticed 

the flooring work that was done in the choir area, where we 

recently removed the carpeting.  The concrete was then 

polished and stained similar to the sanctuary, but the color 

is slightly different to designate these two different areas.  

The hard surface will hopefully improve the acoustics for 

the musicians.  This work is a part of our capital campaign 

project of re�carpeting the church.  As long as they are able 

to get the new carpet in, they should begin work by the end 

of February or beginning of March.�
�

This week were able to pick up a few new pieces (at least 

new for us) of office furniture.  One of our parishioner’s 

place of employment was moving to a new location and 

were giving away a great deal of office furniture that is in 

like�new condition.  With companies shifting to employees 

working from home, some are downsizing their offices.  If 

you find your company doing this and they are giving away 

furniture, we would like to know.  Sometimes we can make 

use of what others are giving away. �
�

If you spend any time in our chapel for Eucharistic 

Adoration, you likely noticed before Christmas that we got 

a new monstrance.  A monstrance is an open or transparent 

receptacle in which the consecrated Host is exposed for 

veneration.  It comes from the Latin word “to show.”  

Actually, it is not new, we are borrowing it from the 

Carmelite Sisters here in Hudson.  We have sent our 

monstrance away to be refinished.  I am excited to see what 

it will look like when we get it back in about five or six 

weeks.  When the tabernacle came back from being 

refinished, I couldn’t believe it was ours � it looks amazing.  

The Carmelite Sisters also gave us a reliquary to use for 

displaying our First Class Relic of Blessed Father Solanus 

Casey, which is also being refinished.  We didn’t realize it 

was sterling until the company who does the refinishing 

picked it up.  They are excited to work with it and believe it 

too will look incredible.  (Perhaps the Carmelites may want 

it back then. :)�
�

As I bring this week’s column to a close, maybe the real 

problem is I need to make a new year’s resolution not to 

wait until 7:45 PM the night before the bulletin article is 

due to write my column.  The problem might not be 

“writer’s block” but procrastination.  I will get right on next 

week’s column � right after I finish the other things I have 

put off. �

We love our school family!  Come join us and schedule 

your tour today.  Call 715�386�3941 or email 

principal@stpatrickeducenter.org.�
�

“St. Patrick’s helps prepare us for the future by teaching us 

much more than what’s in the textbook.  At St. Pat’s we get 

more time from our teachers, including more one on one 

time.  St. Pat’s teaches you to be kind and friendly to 

everyone.  We learn more about our faith and we grow 

closer to God!  I love St. Pat’s because we create amazing 

friendships that will last forever.  The teachers help us learn 

at a higher grade level, and they care about you.  They’re 

inviting, and willing to answer our questions.  They make 

school fun and open us up to new experiences.  Our priest, 

Father John, contributes a lot to the amazing environment at 

our school.  He always is staying involved and checking on 

us.  Father John teaches us how to be better people and his 

homilies are relatable, fun to listen to, and keep us involved.  

An example of this is when he asks us “What feast day is it 

today?”  He also relates to us by talking about his 

childhood.  There are so many other teachers that contribute 

to our school and make it fun, but Father John is a great 

example!”�

�A 7th Grade Student�

In Memory Of:  Pat Jehring by Richard & Dyan Duff.�
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Many hands are needed to help with our year end mailing.  

If you are able to help, please meet in the lower level on 

Tuesday, January 18, at 1:00 PM.�
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"We are going to 

Kansas City, Kansas 

this summer!  Join 

Saint Patrick the week 

of July 10th�16th for 

our annual mission trip 

with Catholic Heart 

Work Camp.  This trip is open to any students who are 

currently in 9th � 12th grade, but spots are limited!!  The 

cost of the trip per student will be $685.00.  To register, 

please contact Haley Arndt 

harndt@stpatrickofhudson.org or 715�381�5120.  We 

are also looking for adults to come along as chaperones.  

Please take some time to consider serving our youth in this 

way!"�

R�	���� L�)� S���#�
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When: January 23, 2022�

Time: 11:45 � 12:15�

Where: Music room in lower 

level�

What: Grab your coffee and 

cinnamon roll and learn how our local Options for Women, 

a pregnancy medical clinic, is reaching more women and 

saving more lives!  Maggie Stoerzinger from Options for 

Women � St. Croix Valley will be speaking at Saint Patrick 

on Sunday, January 23 following the 10:30 AM Mass.  

There will even be time for Q&A where you can learn more 

about how you can be involved in the respect life 

movement. �

N�+��� F�
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Join us for the Novena for Life 

starting January 13, at 7:00 PM each night through January 

21.  The Novena for Life is a nine�day rosary reflection for 

the protection of all human life and will be led by members 

of the Knights of Columbus and Antoinette Kaiser, the 

Respect Life Coordinator.  Join us in person or via our live 

stream with your family and friends for 20 minutes as we 

call upon the intercession of our Blessed Mother to renew 

in our world a conviction that all human life is sacred.�

All 6th�8th grade students are 

invited to join Saint Patrick 

Youth Ministry on Saturday 

January 22nd at Immaculate 

Conception Parish in New 

Richmond for Sanctus.  Sanctus 

is a night for middle school students to meet other faith�

filled students in the surrounding area, play games, hang 

out, and participate in the Sacraments!  We will leave Saint 

Patrick at 4:30 PM and head to New Richmond for a night 

of Mass, pizza, games in the gym, board games, and a brief 

time of prayer to end the night!  We will return to Saint 

Patrick by 10:00 PM.  We are also looking for adults who 

are willing to drive students to and from New Richmond 

and chaperone during the event (If you would like to 

chaperone but have not done the online Safe Environment 

training please let Haley know so she can send the link to 

the online training).  To register please email Haley at 

harndt@stpatrickofhudson.org or check Facebook!�
M�
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Join us on January 22, 2022 for 

the annual March for Life in St. 

Paul, MN.  The prayer vigil for life begins at 10:30 AM at 

Saint Paul Cathedral, followed by a walk to the capitol for 

the march at 12:00 PM and a program at 12:30 PM.  

Bussing will be provided.  Please contact Antoinette Kaiser 

akaiser@stpatrickofhudson.org for more details and to 

RSVP.�

We welcome all who have moved 

into our community and are 

celebrating our weekend liturgy with 

us today.  We encourage you to register as members of our 

parish.�
�

Please begin the registration process by going online to 

www.stpatrickofhudson.org, or stop in the Parish Office 

during the week.�

N������
�

The CCW Charity Quilters are in need of gently used 

King/Queen size flat sheets or cotton material pieces of 

that size to be used for the back side of our quilts.  If you 

have donation items, please place them in a bag marked 

"Quilters" and leave at the Church Office.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Ruth Tschumperlin 715�386�3983 

or Mary Martell 715�386�5582.  Thank you!  (If you wish 

to make a cash donation, please make it payable to: Saint 

Patrick CCW Charity Quilters, and leave at the Church 

Office.)�
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Sunday, January 23, 2022�

St. Mary’s Church � 423 5th St S, Stillwater 3 � 4 PM 

(2:30 Rosary for Life)�

Then join us for a Soup Supper in the Great Hall.�
�

Please come to pray for an end to abortion with prayer, 

meditation, and adoration of the Holy Eucharist.�
�

Sponsored by the Respect Life Committee of St. Mary/St. 

Michael/St. Charles�
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I GOT TIME! will have 

its first event of the new 

year on January 16 

when our volunteers will 

make trays of lasagna for 

Hudson First Responders.  We plan to give our public 

servants a night off from cooking by delivering yummy 

frozen lasagna for them to bake at home.  These trays cost 

approximately $25 each for the quality ingredients.  We 

have the volunteers to cook and assemble, but we sure could 

use some donations to defray the costs.  We hope to raise 

enough funds for 60 trays!  If you can help by donating $25 

or more, please click the I GOT TIME! link on the parish 

home webpage, and sign up to sponsor a tray.  There you 

will find the next link to donate electronically via WeShare.  

Thank you for showing appreciation to those who are 

always ready to protect and serve us.  And Happy New Year 

from your friends at I GOT TIME!�
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The Knights of Columbus and their families will celebrate a 

5th Sunday Communion Mass on Saturday, January 29th 

at the 5:00 PM Mass.�

�

The Mass will be said for the Deceased Members of the 

Knights of Columbus.  We encourage members and their 

families to sit together near the front section, to the left of 

the altar.  Wearing our KC shirts, etc. increases our 

visibility at the Mass.�

�

Prior to the Mass, the Knights and their families and any 

other parish members, especially those who have lost past 

KC member loved ones to join us and say the “Most Holy 

Rosary” in honor of all our deceased members.  This will 

take place at 4:30 PM in the Parish our deceased members.  

This will take place at 4:30 PM in the Parish Chapel.  One 

of our KC members will lead us in the Rosary.�

Revived:  The Eight Doors of the Kingdom � 

Meditations on the Beatitudes�
�

Thursdays for 5 weeks (January 27 � February 24)�

7:00 � 8:30 PM | Knights of Columbus Room/Zoom�
�

Most of us know the 8 

Beatitudes in the Gospel 

of St. Matthew are 

astonishing words of 

Jesus: a promise of 

everlasting happiness.  

But how many of us truly 

understand how being 

poor in spirit, meek, or especially persecuted will lead to 

everlasting happiness?  Have you always wanted to learn 

what the Beatitudes mean, especially in our lives in the year 

2022?  Then join REVIVED for our next 5 week session 

where we will be reading the book by Fr. Jacques Philippe, 

The Eight Doors of the Kingdom, in which he shares with 

us a profound clarity to the full scope of meaning behind 

Christ's eight beatitudes, and in turn, outlines for us a way 

in which we can live them in our daily lives.  We will learn 

how each beatitude gives insight into how we can situate 

ourselves in an honest and fulfilling relationship with God, 

with oneself, and with others, and how to confront head�on 

the difficult realities of life.  We will combine reading and 

discussion of this book with some Scripture reflections and 

short videos from other well known faith leaders like Fr. 

Mike Schmidts and Bishop Barron to get a full 

understanding of the everlasting happiness Jesus promises 

each one of us by living the Beatitudes.  To join this session 

of REVIVED, go to the Adult Discipleship page under the 

Formation tab on our website and sign up for this session. 

For questions, contact Tricia Pieper at 

tpieper@stpatrickeducenter.org�
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Never worry about money again 

with Financial Peace University 

(FPU)!  With five million 

graduates, this class is the proven 

plan to help you master budgeting, 

beat debt, and live the life of your dreams!  Through nine 

lessons rooted in biblical wisdom, your FPU group will learn 

from Dave Ramsey and his team of financial experts.  The 

2020 Saint Patrick FPU class paid off over $32,500 in debt 

and saved an additional $18,000!  The first class will be held 

on Monday, January 24, from 6:45 � 8:15 PM in the Knights 

of Columbus room.  To sign up or learn more, please visit 

fpu.com/1143110 or email ben.althoff@outlook.com�
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Sunday, January 16�

11:30 AM  I GOT TIME!�

12:00 PM  Receive Communion outside under the awning�

7:00 PM  Youth Group Gathering�

7:00 PM  Novena Prayer for the Unborn�

Monday, January 17�

9:00 AM  Bakery and Produce Give Away�

6:30 PM  Boy Scouts #148 (Small Groups)�

7:00 PM  Evangelical Catholic�

7:00 PM  Novena Prayer for the Unborn�

Tuesday, January 18�

9:00 AM  Faith In Action Book Study�

9:00 AM  Walking with Purpose�

1:00 PM  Parish Mailing�

3:00 PM  Set up for the Backpack Program�

7:00 PM  Walking with Purpose�

7:00 PM  Novena Prayer for the Unborn�

Wednesday, January 19�

11:00 AM  Backpack Program Food Pick Up�

4:00 PM  Church Reserved for Formation�

4:00 PM  Fireflies Rehearsal�

5:45 PM  Edge�

7:00 PM  Novena Prayer for the Unborn�

Thursday, January 20�

9:00 AM  Staff Meeting�

9:00 AM  Bible Study�

1:00 PM  CCW Charity Quilters�

4:00 PM  Backpack Program Food Pick Up�

7:00 PM  Revived�

7:00 PM  Novena Prayer for the Unborn�

Friday, January 21�

No School�

6:00 AM  That Man is You�

7:00 PM  Novena Prayer for the Unborn�

Saturday, January 22�

8:00 AM  Dust Busters�

10:00 AM  Confessions (Chapel)�

Blessed Art Sale�

7:00 PM  Novena Prayer for the Unborn�

Sunday, January 23�

12:00 PM  Receive Communion outside under the awning�

Blessed Art Sale�

7:00 PM  Youth Group Gathering�

7:00 PM  Novena Prayer for the Unborn�

W��# A� A G������

Captain Michael Sarno and Captain Hallie Sarno, Unit-

ed States Air Force, son and daughter�in�law of Nancy and 

Greg Sarno.�

Dakoda VanCleve full�time Air National Guard, grandson 

of Miles and LaNette Smith.�

Brandon Tonnar and Kody Owen both serving in the Air 

Force, grandsons of Joan and Everett Tonnar.�

Col Nicholas Jaszczak, Army, son of Joni and Andy 

Jaszczak.�

Petty Officer 3rd Class Coyan Scott, Navy, grandson of 

Mary Kay and Terry Magle.�

Matthew Bogenhagen, Airforce, son of David and Terry 

Bogenhagen.�

2nd Lt Christopher Chambers, United States Air Force, 

son of Fred and Toni Chambers, grandson of Diane Reder.�

April Osendorf, Navy, niece of Dale and Anne Kalsow �

Joshua Burns, US Navy, and Adrian Reardon, US Air 

Force, grandson and granddaughter of Richard and Joyce 

Law.�

Chad Huebsch, Marines, son of Rick and Lynn Huebsch.�

MacKenzie Uecker, Captain in the Air Force, daughter of 

Chris and Kari Schardin �

Molly Curley, United States Marine Corps, granddaughter 

of Mike and Theresa Hildebrandt. �

1st Lt Henry Mulbah, Army National Guard, cousin of 

Susan Gotrik.�

Tyler Ruff, 2nd Lieutenant US Army, son of Rinee 

(Katherine) and Greg Ruff �

Eric Arguelles, Army and Luke Crossley, Navy grand-

sons of Bernie Gregerson. �

Kevin Kroll, contract medical field support, son of Tom 

and Sue Kroll.�

Gunner Rask, United States Marine Corps, nephew of 

Beverly Miller.�

Nicholas Hadzima, 2
nd

� Lieutenant Marine, grandson of 

Jerry & Karen Hadzima �

�

If you would like to have a member of your family on this 

prayer list, please either email or call Debbie Johnson at 

paavoman55@gmail.com or 612�817�7910.�
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Counseling Care
Christian C``ounseling

651-379-0444
Radio Drive & Interstate 94 • Lake Elmo,  MN

www.counselingcare.us
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JOE NEINAS

2020 Crest View Drive 
Hudson, WI 54016
(715) 386-2334 
joe.n@hudsonford.com 
hudsonford.com
Sales, Service, Quick Lane,& Body Shop

Sales
K & C Member

Johnson’s 
Body Shop, Inc.
Established 1954

“high technology for today’s cars”
- Conventional & Unibody Repair 

Free Loaners

410 2nd	 386-2623

Samantha Clare, D.D.S. 
James Kertis, D.D.S. 
Ryan Tietz, D.D.S.

•  Cosmetic Dentistry 
•  Sedation Dentistry 
•  Teeth Whitening 
•  Complete Family Care

715-386-5400 
744 Ryan Dr • Hudson, WI 54016

R.J.’s Meats 
& Groceries

Award Winning Sausage

Coulee Rd.
Hudson, WI 

386-9291

Ronald F. Gagnon 
President

800-999-0621 
651-644-4301 

Fax: 651-644-1498

2315 Hampden Ave. 
St. Paul, MN 55114-1204

Refractory & Insulation Contractors
Hudson, WI • St. Paul, MN • Bismarck, ND
Cedar Rapids, IA • Bettendorf, IA

  Joan Schoenoff 
  REALTOR® 

  Parishioner 

  I help people get moving.

 651-587-9435
  joan@lakesarearealty.com
    WIMNRealty.com 

   

Hudson         “It All Starts Here”

(715) 386-2371
www.abc-clc.com

Chris O’Brien - Manager, Parishioner

Visit our showroom:
• Largest selection of Scooters, Lift Recliners,  
Power Wheelchairs & Electric Bikes
• Home Elevators & Stair Lifts & Ceiling Lifts
• Conversion Vans - New & Used
• We Service & Repair Your Equipment

Serving Wisconsin & Minnesota 
Residential & Commercial

- Free In-home Assessment -

Call to schedule an 
appointment!

1401 Gateway Circle 
Hudson, WI

715.716.5198

Hudson County Market • OPEN 24 HOURS
2310 Crest View Dr.  |  Hudson, WI 54016 • 715.386.8214

SHOPSHOP  
ONLINE!ONLINE!

View our Weekly Ad and

Fresh. Easy. Traditions.

jerryscountymarket.com

SHOP 
ONLINE!

Hudson
Bowling Center

1801 Ward Ave.
386-5121

  ZAPPA BROS. 
EXCAVATION CONTRACTORS

SINCE 1946

Industrial & Commercial Excavation

Installation of Septic Systems

Material Delivery • Air Compressor Rental

386-2850 • Fax: 386-0323

ZB

Heywood, Cari & Anderson, S.C. 
Attorneys 

John D. Heywood (1914-2001) 

Samuel R. Cari 

Christopher M. Anderson 

Ryan C. Cari 

Kevin M. Urbik 

Philip A. Helgeson 

816 Dominion Dr.� 386-5551
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Attorneys at Law

A Realistic Approach, Honest Opinions, 
A New Way to Practice

(715) 381-8270 • www.nelsonlindquist.com
Andrew M. Nelson, A Member of the Parish

 
Real Estate Services 

715-381-4244 
Wayne, Brian & Mark Johnson  

www.cbjohnsongroup.com

An Independent Approach 
to Your Insurance Needs

 

715-386-9494
1810 Crestview Dr., Hudson

Discover The Luther Advantage! 
Sales, Service, Parts and Auto Body 

www.hudsonchev.com 
1220 Crestview Dr. Hudson, WI 54016 

715-377-4900 (WI) • 651-436-5231 (MN) 

(800) 515-9121

Brad Hetland 
REALTOR®

(715) 781-1069 
bhetland@kw.com 
www.bradhetland.com 

Each Office is Independently Owned & Operated

MANTYLA WELL DRILLING, INC.

Installation • Well Drilling • Pumps 
Well Abandonment • Repairing

1392 St. Croix Tr. N. 
Lakeland, MN 55043-0797

Phone 651-436-7600 
Fax 651-436-5106

Specialists in Orthodontics  
for Adults and Children

Offices in Hudson & Woodbury 
Dr. Becky S. Maher
(800) 438-5979

www.valley-orthodontics.com

Knights of Columbus

Charity� Unity

Fraternity� Patriotism

www.kofchudson1762.org

Shawn Fox, Field Agent
1218 200th Ave, New Richmond, WI 54017

Cell: (651) 324-1209

E-mail: shawn.fox@kofc.org

 Council #2845     www.kofcwi.org

Life Insurance • Retirement Annuties 
Long-Term Care & Disability Insurance

Learn the tools to 
rediscover each other and 

heal your marriage.
100% confidential.

Help For Your Marriage
www.helpourmarriage.org  800-470-2230

FINANCIAL STRATEGIES • ONE-ON-ONE ADVICE
	 Dan Timmerman, AAMS®	 Ron Jenkins, AAMS® 

	 Financial Advisor	 Financial Advisor 
	 325 Vine St	 1810 Crest View Dr., Suite 2A 
	 Hudson, WI 54016	 Hudson, WI 54016
	 ph: 715-386-7337	 ph: 715-377-9812

www.edwardjones.com 
Member SIPC

Contact Chris Duncan
to place an ad today! 

cduncan@4LPi.com or
(800) 950-9952 x2543


